RESUME DIGEST
ACT 244 (SB 432) 2018 Regular Session Chabert

Prior law required the CPRA board to develop a coastal master plan when necessary, or at
a minimum, every five years.

New law changes the five year requirement to six years.

New law requires that the comprehensive master plan for integrated coastal protection
projects adopted pursuant to SCR No. 1 of the 2017 RS remain in effect through FY 2023
at which time a new comprehensive master plan for integrated coastal protection projects
shall be developed and presented to the legislature for adoption under the six-year renewal
and revision schedule contained in new law.

Effective August 1, 2018.

(Amends R.S. 49:214.5.3(A)(1))



